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18th March 2022 

Year 5 Visit a circus in Wimborne – Thursday 24th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been offered an exciting and rare opportunity to go for free to see a circus in action. Through a member of 

staff at the school, we have VIP access to see the amazing acrobats and silly clowns in action. It will be a moment the 

children will not forget. As year 5 are currently learning about Non- chronological reports in English, this trip gives 

the children an immersive experience to write about what they have seen. Due the athletic nature of the acrobats, 

the trip provides an education discussion linked to this term’s PSCHE Healthy me. 

 

We will be travelling by coach which will be leaving at 9.30am prompt to arrive at the circus for our session to start at 

10.00am.  We will arrive back in time for lunch at 12.30pm at the school. 

 

Please send your child to school in their school uniform with a water bottle to take with them. There will be an 

option of free popcorn on the trip. If your do not want your child to have popcorn, please can you tick the box on the 

consent form. 

 

Please return the slip to school enclosing the contribution by Monday 21st March. 

 

Thank you for your support with this visit and we look forward to an exciting day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 team.  

 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY Monday 21st MARCH 2022 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Visit to Jay Miller’s Circus – 24th March 2022 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………. Registration Group…………………………………… 

 

 I give consent for my child to attend the visit the circus in Wimborne 

 I do not give consent for my child to have popcorn on the trip. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer   Date………………………………. 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE CONSENT SLIP AND RETURN TO SCHOOL IN A SEALED, NAMED ENVELOPE; 

 IF WE DO NOT RECEIVE THE CONSENT Form YOUR CHILD WILL BE UNABLE TO ATTEND. 
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